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Lifting of Prohibition Notice – Birla Nifty 
 

 
Aditya Birla Minerals Limited (ABML) is pleased to advise that it has received notification from the Department 
of Mines and Petroleum (DMP), that the Prohibition Notice, which was imposed subsequent to the development 
of a sinkhole at the Nifty underground copper mine, has been lifted by the DMP. 
 
The DMP has requested initial monthly update meetings with Inspectors of Mines to discuss the following: 
 

 Proposed mining schedule 

 The progress of underground recommencement activities 

 Ongoing geotechnical monitoring and analysis 

 Other relevant matters 
 
The Company is proceeding to complete the detailed stoping, development and production schedule for the 
mine to ensure an expedient recommencement of operations, whilst always ensuring the safety of its 
employees.  
 
The Company shall in due course provide a timing schedule for the gradual resumption of operations. 
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